
 

To:                                                                  January, 12th, 2019 

Li-Jun Cui- Science Editor, Editorial Office 

World Journal of Stomatology 

Re: Manuscript No. 45085, MIH and PEIR in dentistry- diagnosis and 

treatment planning. 

Dear sir, 

Answers to reviewers comments: 

On behalf of all authors, I would like to thank the reviewers for their very 

important comments. All the comments were taken into consideration 

and the manuscript was changed accordingly. 

Reviewer no.1: "improve references and discussion section". Only six out 

of 44 references were published before 2000. These references are 

relevant historically to the first cases reported and the possible etiology 

of MIH and PEIR.  The discussion section was rewritten. 

Reviewer no.2: "It would be better to point out in the first sentence the 

meaning of the acronyms"- the full name of MIH and PEIR was added to 

the sentence. References and discussion: see the answer to the first 

reviewer. 

Some phrases were rewritten in the abstract and introduction sections 

in order to minimize the similarity index of the manuscript. 

Hope that the reviewed manuscript is acceptable for publication. 

 

Kind regards, 

Uri Zilberman- Head of the pediatric dental clinic 

Barzilai Medical University Center, Ashkelon, Israel.  


